
From:
To: John Pownall jpownall@carolina.rr.com

Marcia Adamsmarcia.adams@scdmv.net
Rick Kellyrkelly@gwm.sc.edu
Eva EvansEEVANS@gwm.sc.edu
Osborne, SteveOsborneS@cofc.edu

CC: Chad Walldorfchad@stickyfingers.com
Date: 6/18/2007 4:24:54 PM

Subject:

Hi all,

I was wondering if you would be able to present as many findings and recommendations you have to the group on 
Thursday, June 21st in order to get some group buy in. You can have handouts if you would like but you don't need 
them and you don't need the full write ups completed, just verbal summaries. Please let me know at your earliest 
convenience. Thanks!

Sarah K. Stewart
710 Johnnie Dodds Blvd, Suite 110 
Mount Pleasant, SC 29464 
(843) 375-1384 (direct line) 
(843) 375-1393 (fax)
(843) 452-9764 (cell) 
sarah@stickyfingers.com
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